
PRATT ELEMENTARY
MOVING UP DAY

CELEBRATION

YOU ARE INVITED

FRIDAY, JUNE 21
at 1:15 PM

High School Gymnasium 
Doors will open at 12:45pm 

Please be aware that due to construction, 
parking spaces in the HS Gym lot are limited.  

Please be prepared to park a distance from the venue.  

If you or a designated adult plan on taking your child(ren) 
home following the celebration, please enter a change of 
dismissal plan into Pick Up Patrol before 12:15 pm on 6/21.


